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Dear Families, 
 

Throughout October we have been celebrating Black 
History by exploring different cultures, food, clothing, art 
and music from around the world..  

    
This week we have been reading Handa’s Surprise, 
talking about friendship and identifying different fruits 
and animals in the book. Children also enjoyed cooking 
traditional Jamacian dumplings and working together on 
a colouful printing art project.  
 
 

  
 

School Applications 
If your child was born between 1st September 2018 
and 31st August 2019, you need to apply for a 
primary school reception place for September 
2023.  
 

You must apply online and your application must 
be received by 15th January 2022.  
 

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-
admissions/admissions/primary-school-admissions 
Please check the Wandsworth school admissions 
website to view the schools information book and 
for more information about open days at local 
primary schools. If you have any questions about 
the application process please see Alia in the office. 

Parents Coffee Morning  
 

Date: Tuesday 8th November 
Time: 9:15am (after drop off)  
Location: Children’s Centre 
Please join us for a hot drink, meet other Somerset 
parents and find out more about the parents’ 
fundraising & social group (PFSA). 

Makaton 
Sign of the week 

 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

  
       Nursery Places  

Available Now! 
             
 

 

Please tell your friends and 
neighbours we have a limited 
number of places for two and 
three year old children available.  
Call: 020 7223 5455 for more 
information.   
 

Top up 
If your child is three years old 
and attending part-time, you can 
top up to a fulltime place for 
£105 per week. Please speak to 
Alia in the office for more 
information. 

  
Urgent mental health 
support 24/7 crisis 
lines. Text ‘SHOUT’ to 
85258 or call 0800 
028 8000 
 

If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing or have a question about safeguarding please contact Kellie Schrader, 
Deputy Headteacher. Outside of school hours please contact Wandsworth MASH: 020 8871 6622 
mash@wandsworth.gov.uk   

 

Staff Update 
 
We look forward 
to welcoming 
Claudine back 
from maternity 
leave after the 
half term.  

Snack Donations 
We regularly include food 
based activities in our 
curriculum. If you would like 
to contribute towards the 
cost of ingredients please put 
your donation in an envelope 
in the snack donation box in 
the foyer. Thank you!  
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